
  
Weekly News Update, 26 August 2022 
 
The Church and Hall Office are now closed until Monday 5 September at 9am. If you would like 
anything included in the notices for Friday 2 September please email Hannah before Wednesday 31 
August. 
 
For Church related matters which can not wait until I return from annual leave please email Maggie 
 
We are pleased to say that the electric doors have now been fixed and the Church will be open for 
visitors during the day. 
 
On Sunday 4 September at 4.30pm Revd Jonathan Collis will be instituted and inducted as Rector of 
St Botolph’s, Cambridge. Everybody is welcome to come along to the service - clergy do not need to 
robe, and just turn up for the service based around choral evensong followed by refreshments.  
Please note there will be no evening service at St Andrew’s that day. 
 
The Monday Coffee Morning will begin again on Monday 5 September, 10.45am - 12noon when all 
are welcome. 
 
The next meeting of the Bible Study Group will be held on Tuesday 6 September. New members are 
always very welcome. 
 
There will be a Cafe Church for children and families in the Hall on Sunday 11 September at 10am. 
 
The new edition of The Chesterton Chimes is now available and can be read here.  
                                                                                                                                                                                                          
This Sunday 28 August, 11th after Trinity 
 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP; live-streamed and in church) 
10.00am All-Age Communion (live-streamed and in church) 
 
Monday 29 August to Friday 2 September 
 

Morning Prayer at 8:30am. This will restart on  Monday 5 September online only.  
  
Next Sunday 4 September, 12th after Trinity 
 
8.00am Holy Communion (BCP; live-streamed and in church) 
10.00am Family Service followed by Short Communion (live-streamed and in church) 
5.30pm No Evening Service 
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Please pray for… 
 
From the book of remembrance: Ronald William Taylor and Alfred Charles Freed 
RIP: Michael Bond 
 
St Andrew’s News 
 
Coffee Volunteers Needed - The social coffee time after Sunday service is valued by many. We'd like 
to go back to having it every week starting in September, but we'll need more volunteers. Might you 
be willing to help? If you're not confident, we can match you up to assist someone who is. To sign up 
or ask questions, get in touch with Emily at emily.winslow.stark@gmail.com Thank you! 
 
Vigil for Ukraine - Prayers for Peace - The weekly hour of prayer for Ukraine continues every 
Wednesday from 5.00 to 6.00 pm. Please drop in for as long as you wish. There will be prayer 
resources available in the south aisle for all other times when the church is open. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


